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Dear State Representative,

I support LC 19 to cap greenhouse emissions and invest in Oregon’s future.

I am a native Oregonian, parent of 3 adult children and plan to live here for the rest of my life. My husband and I
only drive electric cars in Portland, and purchased offset options when we travel. I’m distraught daily with what I
see as permanent damage happening due to our climate crisis. There is so much to preserve and protect.

Please do the right thing.

Sincerely,

Helen C Bishop
Portland, OR  97219


